From: Irene Diamond <diamond02@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, December 28, 2018 10:49 AM
To: DCOZ - ZC Submissions (DCOZ)
Subject: RE: Case Number 16-23, Proposal for Design Review and Development by Valor

Development, LLC, Square 1499, Lots 802, 803, 806, 807. Letter in Opposition
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the sender and know that the content is safe. If you believe that this email is suspicious, please forward to phishing@dc.gov for
additional analysis by OCTO Security Operations Center (SOC).

Mr. Anthony Hood, Chairman
District of Columbia Zoning
441 4th Street, NW Suite 210 S
Washington, DC 20001

Dear Chairman Hood and Members of the Commission:

We live at 4836 Brandywine Street, NW close to the proposed Valor development on the site of the former
SuperFresh grocery store at 4330 48th Street NW.

We are writing to express opposition to the proposed 4-7 story commercial building, in our residential
neighborhood. What we need is a supermarket, and not 219 residential units which will create major traffic
congestion in our neighborhood. Now without a supermarket which we need, and not a mom and pop grocery
store, we have to drive to Maryland for food shopping.

Thank you for your consideration.
Sincerely,
Irene and Tony Diamond
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